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Wisconsin AFL-CIO Endorses Pete Adams in Assembly District 37 

(MILWAUKEE, June 25, 2021) -- Stephanie Bloomingdale, President of the Wisconsin AFL-
CIO, released the following statement announcing the endorsement of Pete Adams for Assembly 
District 37 in the July 13, 2021 general special election. Adams is a union member with the 
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) Local 159. He is running to fill an 
assembly seat that became vacant when former State Rep. Jagler was elected to the state Senate. 

“As a union member with the IBEW Local 159, Pete Adams deeply understands the essential 
role collective bargaining plays in a healthy economy. Pete Adams is the best candidate to move 
Wisconsin forward and will bring people together to focus on creating good, union jobs and 
economic opportunity for all.”  
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